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The EFW grant team wrapped up 3 years of Empowering
Financial Wellness programming across the state of Utah on
June 30th. We made over 16,500 contacts since July 1, 2020.
Participants in our programs who provided feedback reported
an increase in savings dollars, an increase in their ability to
handle an unexpected financial burden, and a steady increase
in overall financial wellbeing. We received 10 awards from
various professional organizations including back-to-back Best
of State awards for finance education. We are so grateful to all
faculty who engaged with us to serve participants in their
respective communities. We are thrilled to have received
another 3-year TANF grant and look forward to faculty input
about opportunities to continue to collaborate.

We are looking forward to the 2023
Rural Opioid & Stimulant Summit.
Please join us in Price on October 25th
and 26th.
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PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS

Jenna  Dyckman just finished up her lunch and learn program this week for the year. It
was for Cache County Employees. We had 11 great classes, with a variety of speakers
covering different topic areas of wellness. We even had one of our county council
members come present on physical activity. The attached photo is of our closing social,
which was a Hawaiian Luau. We had Hawaiian haystacks, listened to luau music, and I
had them fill out an end of program evaluation survey. Definitely an Extension party
when surveys are involved!
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